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Meeting on Badlands June 22

	The Ontario Heritage Trust (OHT) will be holding an additional supplementary discussion forum to receive targeted input from

local residents and businesses on the Cheltenham Badlands.

OHT is reaching out to local residents and business representatives from the immediate Badlands area who want to provide advice,

share ideas and help develop solutions for this rare site.

The Local Community Forum is scheduled for June 22 at 7 p.m. at the Inglewood Community Centre, 15825 McLaughlin Rd. in

Inglewood.
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